
 

 

 

 

Monterey Township Board Meeting 

April 5, 2010 

 

 

 

Meeting called to order by Supervisor Reinart at 8:00 P.M. at the Community Building.  

Board Members Present: Chris Reinart, Jan Lodenstein, Merle Coffey and Earl Collier. 

Absent: Lois Commons 

 

There were 26 Township Residents present. 

 

Heather Ludlam submitted letter requesting the Township Board to extend moratorium 

for 12 Months on accepting applications for special use permits for wind turbines. 

 

The minutes were approved as read. 

 

Collier moved supported by Coffey to approve the financial report with a bank balance of 

$372,220.45. Motion carried. 

 

Collier moved supported by Lodenstein to have 50 copies of the ordinance printed for the 

April 26
th

 public hearing meeting. Motion Carried. 

 

Lodenstein moved supported by Coffey to approve site plan for Dennis Commons. 

Motion Carried. 

 

Coffey moved supported by Collier to table till the May Board Meeting to extend 

moratorium that was requested. Motion Carried. 

 

Lodenstein moved by Collier to send thank you to the Allegan Twp. Board and Fire Dept. 

Chief, Bruce Hoyer for the last 15 years of coverage. Motion carried. 

 

Lodenstein moved supported by Coffey to appoint Mary Arndt, Kate Johnson and Evie 

Green for Election Inspectors for the May School Election.  Motion carried. 

  

Collier moved supported by Coffey to pay bills. Motion Carried. 

 

Lodenstein moved supported by Coffey to adjourn. Motion Carried. 

 

                                                                                           Jan Lodenstein 

Township Clerk 

*Coffey moved supported by Collier to approve work order for culverts on 130
th

 Ave. 

and 35
th

 St. Motion Carried. 



 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

                                                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


